
From: Soura, Christian
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2013 11:06:17 AM
Subject: RE: K-9 Death Letter

                Works for me.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 10:35 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: K-9 Death Letter
 
 
Can we get this approved?
 
It’s about a k-9 death in Bennettsville: http://www.carolinalive.com/news/story.aspx?id=933791#.Uq8dkOKFdWE
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
P 803.734.4062
E halpeters@gov.sc.gov
 
All correspondence to or from the South Carolina Governor’s Office may be considered public information and subject to release under the South 
Carolina Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena. This email transmission is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity whom 
it is addressed. If you have received this in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete the original message.
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